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August 23, 2016
Dear Students and Parent/Guardians,


Welcome to the third grade and back to the Taylor School.  We hope that you have had a wonderful summer.  We are sure that you are ready to begin another exciting and productive year.  In third grade you will learn about a number of interesting subjects, such as Pilgrims, Colonial America, Life Cycles, Engineering, Multiplication, and Cursive to name a few.  In addition, you will read many exciting books and stories, including works of fiction, biographies, tall tales, poetry, mysteries, and much more.  We will tell you more of the exciting details on the first day of school.


In case you were wondering what you might need for the third grade, we have prepared a list of school supplies that will be helpful for this year.  Enjoy the rest of your summer, and we will see you soon.  








Sincerely,

                               




The Third Grade Team

  




                        Ms. Kerrigan, Mrs. Smith,

 






&  Mrs. Zabbo

Suggested School Supplies:

2 – one-subject notebooks (spiral)                                                     
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1 plastic recipe box (must stay closed on its own)

A deck of playing cards

3 X 5 index cards
Markers and/or colored pencils                                                        

Glue Stick
Pencils 

Erasers

Sticky Notes (No accordion style)

Highlighter

                     (over)

Enclosed please find sunglasses.  Your first assignment for third grade is to draw a picture of your favorite “Summer Memory”.  Cut –out your sunglasses and include a sentence on the back explaining your favorite summer moment.  Bring

your cut-out sunglasses on the first day of school.  Happy drawing.
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